
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
For Immediate Release – July 18, 2024 

 
City of Florence Continues  

Groundwater Production Improvements  
with Oakdale Groundwater Plant Restoration  

 
Media Contacts: 

Josh Whittington, Utilities Director – (843) 665- 3236 or jwhittington@cityofflorence.com 

 

FLORENCE, SC – The City of Florence Utilities Department is continuing its efforts to 

make improvements to the city’s groundwater system by reinstating operations at the 

Oakdale Groundwater Plant. Beginning Monday, July 22, 2024, the plant will resume 

service, and is expected to significantly improve water pressure for customers in this 

area.  

 

While every effort will be made to minimize inconvenience to our customers, some 

temporary discoloration may occur during the plant’s restoration process.  

 

For any concerns or questions regarding this notice, please contact the City of Florence 

Utilities Department at (843) 665-3236. 
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